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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
APRIL 2024 ELECTRIC VEHICLE DELIVERY UPDATE

Xiaomi Corporation 小米集团 (the “Company”) is pleased to announce the delivery results of its 
debut electric vehicle series, the Xiaomi SU7 series (the “Xiaomi SU7 Series”) for April 2024.

As of April 30, 2024, the Company has received 88,063 confirmed orders, and has delivered 7,058 
Xiaomi SU7 Series vehicles since the first delivery date commencing April 3, 2024.

Xiaomi SU7 Series is positioned as a “full-size high-performance eco-technology sedan” which 
aims to excel in performance, eco-tech, and intelligent space experience.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company.
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